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BMV New Castle Branch Relocation Date Change  

  
INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the New Castle branch will 
relocate to 613 S. Memorial Dr., New Castle, IN 47362 on Tuesday, Jan. 24, 2023.  This move will occur two 
weeks later than originally announced.  
  
The new location will have two additional testing stations for a total of six, as well as a BMV Connect in-wall 
kiosk to better serve the community. The branch will maintain the same operating schedule.   
  
The final day at the old location will be Saturday, Jan. 21, 2023.   
  
For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV 
Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV.   
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